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Submitted on: 2/12/2018 3:02:37 PM 
Testimony for HSG on 2/13/2018 10:15:00 AM 

Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

Brett Kulbis 
Honolulu County 
Republican Party 

Support No 

 
 
Comments:  
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HR-4 
Submitted on: 2/13/2018 8:48:04 AM 
Testimony for HSG on 2/13/2018 10:15:00 AM 

Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

Mary Smart Individual Support No 

 
 
Comments:  

I most strongly support this resolution. 

I would recommend the maximum waiting period be reduced to 3 months from the 6 
month period currently specified in the resolution.  Long delays have many negative 
impacts on your constituents including the possibility of increase in costs of labor, 
materials, and temporary storage and lodging that occurs during a construction period.  

If our legislators are serious about ensuring Hawaii residents have adequate housing, 
they would expedite the passing of a bill advancing the content of this measure. 
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